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PIMA COUNTY 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

' ' 
. : , ,Adelita S. Grijalva, District 5 . , . 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: May 11, 2022 

TO: 

FROM: Adelita Grijalva, District Five Supervisor · 

REGARDING: Item for the May 17, 2022 agenda addendum 

Please add the following to the May 17, 2022 agenda addendum: 

Board of Supervisors 

Discussion/direction/action. A presentation of Pima County experts to the Pima County Affordable 

Housing Task Force recently identified nine county-owned parcels that could be used for affordable 

housing. The presenters said the county owns many other parcels that have potential use for affordable 

housing, but they have not been identified and inventoried. Pima County staff should be directed to 

compile a complete inventory of surplus county-owned parcels and buildings that could be used for 

development of affordable housing. (District 5) 

Thank you 
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